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 Objection

Comments The prospect of 35 HGV's a day, for five and a half days a week over eighty weeks (minimum)
trundling through the streets of East Grinstead is just ridiculous. The road infrastructure struggles to
cope with every day pot holes let alone the impact of the proposed HGV invasion that approval of this
application will bring. As others have highlighted West Hoalthy Road just isn't wide enough. In places
cars struggle to pass each other, what will happen when HGV meets Refuse freighter, lorry, coach or
bus? How will the HGV's negotiate the junction of West Hoalthy Road and Saint Hill Green/Road. It is
just impractical. Historic England also highlight that these works may have a financial impact on the
sustainability of Standen House, one of the area's most visited attractions. I really cannot see the
benefit of this scheme to the community, so why should we as a community bear the cost?
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